
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary  2019 

Monday  
 Normal day in school 

Tuesday 

 

Y4 Barn Nativity Educational Outing  

Reception Open Morning 9.30am  

Andy Little Act of Worship 

Wednesday 
Swimming - Y2 & Y4 

KS2 Drop in 

Thursday 
Normal day in school 

Friday 

Feedback Friday  

Y6 Imperial War Museum Duxford         

Educational visit 

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship Autumn term — 2019 Thursday 28th  Nov 2019 

Stars of the week 
For the week ending  

22nd Nov   

Owls:    Martha & Mariam D 
Penguins:   Archie & Chloe 
Puffins:   Betsie-Mae & Noah 
Woodpeckers: Daisy-Mae & Joshua 
Swans:   Harry & Shay S 
Kestrels:  Sienna & Leah A   
Falcons:  Fraser & Bobby 

 
 
     

 
Doves: Donika 
Owls:    Freddie 
Penguins:    Luka 
Puffins:    Aoife 
Woodpeckers:  Jing-Lin 
Swans:  Darcy 
Kestrels:  Lewis 
Falcons:  Bobby 

Early Years  
Occasionally children get sent home in 
spare clothes  provided by the school.  

Please can they be washed and returned 
to school asap as theses are in short  

supply. 
 

Reminder to bring 
in cakes/mince 

pies and  
hamper item  

tomorrow please 
Christmas sock/
tights Mufti day 
(school uniform) 

 

 Reception Open Morning  

for  

Parents/Carers & children 

who are due to start school 

in September 2020. 

Tuesday 3rd  

December 9.30 -11.30am 
Please book your place at 

the school office. 

Christmas Fair  
This Saturday  

11am - 2pm    
  

Feedback Friday 
Members of the Parent Forum will be 

on the gate and you will receive a          

questionnaire.  Please complete this, 

as your views are important to us.  

Book Mark Sale 
 

Well done to the Y3 boys who have been  selling some fantastic 
bookmarks they have made in aid of the homeless. 
 
The book marks are 50p each and will be on sale again at the end 
of the school day on Tuesday. The stall will be under the covered 
area on the Key Stage 2 playground.  

Nursery and Wrap Around Care  
Famly App 

 
To check that the app is working correctly please can  
you send a message  to us via the app. 
 
If you are having any issues  concerning the app  
please email: 

L-shuttleworth@gbpa.org.uk  


